
  

   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Please note that boys attending examinations should be in correct uniform - including ties, blazers and suitable 

footwear. Any boy arriving to take an exam who is not dressed according to the relevant BWS Dress Code may not be 

admitted to the exam hall. 

 

Any boy using the Gym in the BWS Sports Hall should also be suitably dressed in BWS Sports Kit. If they are not 

suitably dressed they will be asked to leave. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S D Smallwood 

Head Master 

 


